
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Skipping day! 

This week we welcomed Katie from Skipping Schools into Prep for our annual skipping day!  

Each class had the opportunity to take part in a fun and engaging workshop with Katie, where 

they learned a variety of individual and group skipping skills. Some of the new techniques 

included the double bounce, side swing, hopping, the butterfly and ‘Keep the pot boiling’. 

It was wonderful to see so many children challenging themselves and learning something new. 

It’s also great to hear that we may have some new members joining our weekly skipping club 

as a result! 
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